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H i Ross,

Thanks for getting back to me, and my apology for the confusion.

The main point in the document is around the business case for building
the houses, I believe you to be legally compliant in this area, but as has
been seen by the program being put on hold, that there is a deficiency
in this area.

The part that I do not think is legally compliant is around making it
easy for locals to respond. i.e. As a separate point as head of ICT for
the fire service, the hard work that has been required to provide
feedback will have made it impossible for a number of people to
respond.  The website is not WCAG compliant and the use of pdf forms
are completely inappropriate tool to use to provide feedback. The Web
Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) are the golden standard of web
accessibility around the globe.  
I don't believe you are legally compliant in this area, so, therefore, representation 4218 is not legally compliant.

Kind Regards

Richard
On Thursday, 26 January 2023 at 10:30:32 GMT, Ross Parker <r.parker@sstaffs.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Evanson,
 
Representation ID: 4218
 
Thank you for your representation to the most recent Local Plan consultation (Regulation
19). We are continuing to process all responses to inform the next steps.
 
As such, I have read yours and wanted to raise a point of clarification. In the digital
representation, you have noted that the document is not legally compliant. However, in
the attachment to this, your Representation Form is noted that the document is legally
compliant.
 
Please could you confirm which of these is marked correctly and I can assign your
representation as such.  
 
Many thanks,
 
Ross.
 



Ross Parker
Senior Strategic Planning Officer
Strategic Planning 
South Staffordshire Council

www.sstaffs.gov.uk

Stay Connected - sign up to receive free alerts and updates containing news and
information.

Follow the Council on Twitter, Facebook, LinkedIn and YouTube.

We process your personal data in accordance with our Privacy Notice. If you have any
queries or would like to exercise any of your rights in relation to your personal data, please
contact dpo@sstaffs.gov.uk.

This message is intended solely for the addressee and may contain confidential
information. If you have received this message in error, please send it back to us, and
immediately and permanently delete it. Do not use, copy or disclose the information
contained in this message or in any attachment.
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